
 

 
 

 
16th June 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent / Student, 

 

 

Nether Stowe Year 11 Prom 2023: Information 

 

 

 

As we come closer to the end of the academic year, we are very excited for this year’s prom which will take place on 
Thursday 13th July 2023 at The Hamilton Suite, Drayton Manor Resort in Tamworth.  

 

Arrival is from 6:30pm onwards. All students will receive an arrival drink and have time to get lots of photos before the 
event begins at 7:30pm.  

 

The event finishes at 11pm.  

 

Soft drinks will be available to purchase from the bar throughout. Both cash and card are accepted.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr A Cunningham (College Head - Wall) 

Mr M Dolman (College Head - Beacon) 

Mr Novis (College Head- Trent) 

Mr Sault (College Head- Chase) 

 
 
 
 

 

 


